
Newsletter 
3rd February 2023 

Upcoming Diary Dates 

Please note these are current plans that may be subject to change.  Please see email updates for changes. 

 

Date Event Times/Other info 

Fri 17.2.23 Break up  

Mon 27.2.23 Back to School  

Tue 28.2.23 Proposed NEU Strike date  

Wed 1.3.23 World Book Day - Nursery See recent letter 

Thur 2.3.23 World Book Day - Reception, Year 1 and Year 2  See recent letter 

Thur 2.3.23 Bedtime Story Session - Reception, Year 1 and Year 2  Letter to follow 

Tue 7.3.23 Class 6 Assembly 2.15pm 

Tue 14.3.23 Class 5 Assembly 2.15pm 

Wed 15.3.23 Proposed NEU Strike date  

Thu 16.3.23 Proposed NEU Strike date  

Mon 20.3.23 Parents Evening (varying classes - tbc) 3.30 - 5.30pm 

Tue 21.3.23 Class 4 Assembly 2.15pm 

Tue 21.3.23 Parents Evening (varying classes - tbc) 3.30 - 5.30pm 

Wed 22.3.23 Parents Evening (all classes) 4.00 - 7.30pm 

Wed 29.3.23 Spring Assembly (for Y1 & Y2 Parents/Carers) 9.30am (details to follow) 

Wed 29.3.23 Nursery Spring Stay and Play am + pm - times tbc 

Thu 30.3.23 Spring Assembly (for Reception Parents/Carers) 9.30am (details to follow) 

Fri 30.3.23 Easter Parade 2.30pm (details to follow) 

Fri 31.3.23 Break up  

Welcome to our latest newsletter with lots of dates for your diaries. We hope you all have 

a lovely half term break. School reopens on Monday 27th February.  



NURSERY 
 
 

 

 

In Nursery this week we have been learning to retell some of 

our recent stories using the story maps in the reading area. We 

have been learning to talk about our previous learning using 

our class learning journey book.  

 

Our new special story is Where's Spot? Through this story we 

are focussing on the language "where?" "in," "on," "under," and 

"next to". We've also been putting ourselves in, on, under and 

next to things in nursery! 

 

 

Some of the children have been developing their listening skills around the "music 

tree" thinking about how different instruments sound and learning the language "loud" 

and "quiet". 

 

 



As part of our traditional tales and materials topic the children have sequenced the story of The Three 

Little Pigs and made their very own storybook. They have also created wanted posters to help find the 

Big Bad Wolf! In PE the children created a dance to retell the story.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Three Little Pigs wrote to Reception asking for their help - The Big Bad Wolf has blown down their 

house so they now have nowhere to live! As part of their homework they were asked to design a 

house and with the help of a special grown up they made some amazing houses, take a look... 

RECEPTION 



 

Year 1 have put so much hard work into their Pick and Choose homework for the Spring term so far 

- amazing effort on Grace Darling and Under the Sea! Look at the fantastic drawings for our Wear 

Something Red Day, the children put a lot of thought into the people and places that make them 

feel safe and loved. 

 

Year 2 thought carefully about e-safety on Safer internet day.  We have been practicing printing skills 

using Peruvian repeated patterns, colours, rugs and shapes as a stimulus.  Year 2 have also been 

horrified about the proposed sandwich change to the schools menu and are writing letters to Mrs 

Dobson to try and persuade her to rethink!  Class 1 made beautiful sun-catchers  for Valentines day.   

YEAR 1 

YEAR 2 



Our Street Dance Club were invited to take part in the Stockport SHAPES Dance Festival 

today. The children who went on the trip were superstars. They were the youngest group 

taking part but they all joined in really confidently and gave an amazing performance. 

Their behaviour was excellent, they were an attentive, respectful audience during the 

other performances and they were a credit to our school. 

DANCE FESTIVAL 



Safer Internet Day 

Tuesday 7th February was Safer Internet Day. The whole 

school thought about how we can stay safe online and 

enjoyed the stories of Chicken Clicking and Hanni and 

the Magic Window. 

 

 

Wear Red Day 

On Tuesday 14th February we wore something red to celebrate Valentines’ Day. The 

children shared their pictures of people and places that make them feel safe and loved. 

The children brought in donations for the Turkey/Syria Earthquake appeal and we raised 

an incredible £542.54. Thank you all for your generosity! 

Stockport SHAPES Family Challenge 

Please scan the QR code below to sign up. 

OTHER NEWS 

https://youtu.be/bRQgIbfGfTU


 


